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February 2019 Update: What's Coming Next? 

Last October and November, we held 7 public forums to actively engage 

our stakeholders in providing feedback on the region’s public transit 

needs. A total of 77 individuals attended the forums.

 

In November and December, we conducted a survey to collect similar 

input from anyone who was not able to attend the public forums. We 

received a total of 333 surveys (31 from passengers on our vehicles and 

302 online). The information we received from the surveys was very 

helpful and informative. It will take some time for us to go over all the 

data, but we are very happy to have so much input to sort through!

 

We are currently working to make sure we have all the correct financial 

information we need to move forward with our planning. This aspect of 

the project is complex and has many moving parts.

 

Stay tuned for  a second round of public forums coming this spring!

 

Thank you very much for your interest in our COA Project. We hope this 

update is helpful and informative as we continue to work hard to 

maintain as many effective services as possible after July 1, 2020.

Stay up-to-date with this project at 

www.coastbus.org/OurFuture


